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‘A Community for Learning , Caring and Sharing’









Friday March 20th 2020
Re : SCHOOL CLOSURES
Dear Parents
From today, all schools will close to their pupils. However on Monday March 23rd, all schools will open to provide care / recreation / learning for children of key workers* and vulnerable pupils. Please be advised that this support is available to those parents as a last resort if they are unable to access childcare due to work commitments.
 *Key  workers - This is our current understanding of key workers
· National Health Service

· Armed forces

· Teachers and childcare staff

· Care home workers

· Social workers

· Police officers, community support, civilian staff

· Prison officer or other probation staff

· Firefighters

· Local authority planners

· Environmental health officers

· Highway Agency traffic officers

· Supermarket delivery drivers

· Postal personnel
*If there is ONE key worker in the family, that qualifies for provision.*
Vulnerable pupils 
We are currently defining vulnerable pupils as Looked after children, those with care, support plans, and on those on the child protection register. 
Thank you to all of those parents who have completed the ‘Key Worker’ survey yesterday. This allows us to estimate the number of children that are going to need to access school during this period. I appreciate that this list may have changed overnight, so if you feel that you now qualify please email school to confirm this. 
In order to create daily registers, and for staff to be deployed effectively, please could all parents notify school by 1pm every Friday, either by telephone or email to confirm which days you child will be attending school the following week. We appreciate that some parents work shift patterns and will not require their child to attend daily.
Due to large numbers of pupils using this provision, it has been agreed that schools will host their own children. Therefore, our pupils will attend Holt School and not Darland as originally planned.
Thank you for your support during this challenging time.
Mrs Sturt


